Use & Variance Board Members,

It is with mixed emotions that I make you aware that I must step down from the Nassau County Use & Variance Board and tender my resignation.

A great business endeavor has become available in the Destin/ Fort Walton Beach area that I must pursue. Today, Thursday April 22nd will be the last meeting that I will be able to attend as my wife and I prepare our home to sell & move and my training begins the first week of May.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve such a wonderful community in Nassau County.

Respectfully, Shane M. Weddle